
	
  

Tell Congress FDA’s Draft Guidance on Supplements is Bad for 
America.  It’s Time to Stand Up and Take Action!  

September 8, 2011  
Take Action - Call-in to Congress!   

Supplement availability and affordability is being attacked by 
the FDA! The FDA proposed supplement guidance would remove 
natural products from the shelves and would make it increasingly 
more difficult for new supplements to be developed and sold.  

Call:  U.S. Capitol Switchboard at (202) 224-3121 
and ask for your senators' and/or representative's 
office. 

Say: My name is [Name] and I am a constituent of 
[Representative’s name]. 

 I am very concerned about the new FDA draft guidance on 
dietary supplements and new dietary ingredients.  

 When the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act was 
passed, Congress intended there be a simple notification 
system for new supplements. But now the FDA is turning 
it into a pre-approval scheme—one that Congress never 
intended. This will reduce the number of supplements sold 
and increase the cost of those that remain 

 I request that Congress direct the FDA to carefully review 
their  draft guidance, and unless they amend the guidance to 
reflect my concerns, to call hearings at the end of the review 
process. Thank you for your time. 

Visit www.ANH-USA.org today and learn more about how you can 
help promote natural health. 

 


